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THE CITY OF CAMDEN

PUBLIC NOTICE

Bureau of Revenue Collections — Limited Hours

The City of Camden's Bureau of Revenue Collections (Tax Office) will be
closed Monday, December 30 and Tuesday, December 31, 2024. Access
to online systems will also not be available as is necessary to facilitate
the annual year end closing and maintenance processes. All services will
resume at 8:30 a.m., Thursday, January 2, 2025.

If you have additional questions, please contact:

Department of Finance
Bureau of Revenue Collections
520 Market Street

City Hall, Room 117

Camden, NJ 08102

Phone: 856-757-7003

Email: tax@ci.camden.nj.us
Website: CamdenNJ.Gov
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